Position: Auditors for the Air Force Audit Agency (AFAA), Albuquerque, NM

We are filling this position through direct hire authority, so there is no formal USA Jobs Vacancy
Announcement. However, here is some information to help the applicants. Applicants can email
me at pamela.olivarez@us.af.mil with their resume and transcript (with social security number and
date of birth redacted) and I can forward the documents to our career field team for review.

The Air Force Audit Agency (AFAA) needs innovative and creative individuals who possess strong
oral and written communicative skills. Our auditors are highly motivated, goal-oriented, self-starters
who are not content sitting behind a desk. Rather, they spend considerable time with Air Force
management interacting with the customer.

AFAA auditors have the ability to identify and understand critical issues and provide alternatives
that achieve a successful conclusion. You will be continually challenged in providing a variety of

audit services for Air Force management.

Applicants must:

. Be a U.S. citizen.
. Be able to obtain and maintain a Department of Defense security clearance.
. Have an undergraduate degree in accounting or a degree in a related field that includes or

was supplemented by either, 24 semester hours in accounting (this may include up to 6
semester hours in business law). We can consider applicants who will meet these
requirements by December 2017.

Without previous audit experience, new auditors generally start at the GS7 level, with non-
competitive promotion opportunities to GS-12 with satisfactory progression through our training
program.

Deadline: December 15, 2017

Pamela M. Olivarez
Team Chief, Peterson Area Audit Office (Kirtland Team) DSN 246-5503 Comm 505-846-5503
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